
 

        

                 

 

      PROMOTING VALUES AT HOME  

 

           

As you are aware, we are a Values 

Based School and are one of the few 

schools in Lancashire who have earned 

the Values Qulaity Mark. It is our aim 

to raise standards by promoting a 

school ethos which is underpinned by 

our core values. 
 

 

 

     HOW CAN I HELP? 

One of our core Values is ‘Respect’. 

We can help our children to develop 

as reflective learners and grow to 

be stable, educated and civil adults, 

but we need your help 

Every half term, we will send home ‘Respect’ certificates for you to write for 

your child and return to school. They will receive 30 bonus points and the 

certificate will be presented to them in the Daily Meeting. This will help your 

child to show this Value at home and in school. 

WHAT CAN I AWARD THE 

CERTIFICATE FOR? 

1. Listening to the adults and doing what they are asked. 

2. Respecting the environment by putting their litter in the bin. 

3. Looking after their house, their room and their games. 

4. Including everyone in their games. 

5. Caring for their family and their pets. 

6. Including others in their games. 

7. Treating others as they would like to be treated themselves. 


